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ITEM 6c 

 

 
AREA PANEL 4 
28 March 2007 
 
Report of the Cabinet Member for Planning and Transportation 

 

Petition – Removal of bollards in Chatsworth Drive  
 

 
SUPPORTING INFORMATION 
  

1.1  A petition was formally presented to the Area Panel meeting on 29 November 2006 
signed by 26 residents of Chatsworth Drive requesting the removal of 8 bollards  
located on road build out areas on the new section of Chatsworth Drive. 
 

1.2  Following receipt of the petition in December 2006, officers carried out initial on-site 
investigations.  These investigations revealed that the site is substantially completed 
and whilst the bollards have been erected to the Councils requirements the need for 
all 16 has been reviewed in light of the request from the petitioners.  Officers have 
assessed the situation and are content from a safety point of view that the number of 
bollards can be reduced.  The developer has been approached and he has agreed to 
remove 8 of the bollards. 

 
PROPOSED ACTION 
  

2.1  To note that the developer will remove 8 number bollards before the highways are 
adopted and maintained at public expense. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information contact: 
Background papers:  
List of appendices:  

 
Tina Cooke  01332 715132      e-mail tina.cooke@derby.gov.uk 
None 
None  

 


